EPIC KID'S ZONG WINTER NEWSLETTER?

Announcements & Reminders

Happy New Years Kid's Zone Families!
We are so excited to be back in the swing of things. We have tons of exciting things planned for this semester! We have lots of projects, crafts, and activities planned! It's going to be a great winter!

There are still tons of items in the school Lost & Found right now. Make sure to check and see if your child is missing anything!



We are always training new people to answer our front door, and not every counselor recognizes you, so please be sure to ALWAYS have your I.D. with you!



After School Clubs

- Chess Club with Mr.
 Jaylen
- Sign Language Club with Ms. Kate
- Spanish Club with Ms.
 Stephanie & Ms. Cassidy



STAFF SPOTLIGHT

Ms. Haylee

"Hello! My name is Haylee Baldwin and I am a Kid's Zone counselor at EPiC. We're all very excited to be back in school for this semester for 2024. I absolutely adore these kids and every one of the special connections that we're growing! I am planning on going to college to be an elementary school art teacher. I am so excited to see how this semester goes!"



Contact me!

taylor.barton@lps53.org ~ (816)-736-5745 Office hours: 6:00AM-9:00AM, 2:00PM-6:00PM

Meet our team?

Ms. Taylor B- Site Manager

Ms. Taylor A

Mr. Jaylen

Ms. Sophie

Ms. Cassidy

Mr. Leo

Ms. Kate

Ms. Grace

Ms. Haylee

Ms. Stephanie

Ms. Kashauna

Ms. Reagan

Mr. Owen

Ms. Abigail

Ms. Sam

